
Dir Sirs & Madams, 
 
It is very important that you pass HB 2927 dealing with the National Popular Vote. The majority 
of voters in Oregon support this change to our system. I oppose the premise that the legislature 
should refer the method of choosing presidential electors to the public in a vote (SB 825). It is 
your job to make that decision, and you have ample testimony as to why HB 2927 should be 
implemented. 
 
Please bring the bill to a vote and represent the majority of your constituents who are counting 
on you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Linda Harding 
Dallas, Oregon 
 
 
 


